
       

 
 

Shengli “Victor” Zhao Joins the Real Estate Firm of  
Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

 
         Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Shengli “Victor” Zhao has joined the firm as 
a Sales Associate in the Ridgewood office. Mr. Zhao is a graduate of 
Nanjing University in the JiangSu Province, China and is fluent in 
Mandarin. Victor has been a full time licensed realtor for the past five 
years, after completing a career with an import/export company. Mr 
Zhao is married, has one child and currently lives in Mahwah, NJ. 
         
         Victor Zhao is looking forward to being a part of the Terrie O’Connor firm and 
having the ability to provide better, more personalized service to his clients. His expertise 
is not limited to residential real estate, as he has enjoyed tremendous success within the 
commercial market. Mr. Zhao is committed to his clients and their individual needs, and 
believes that their requests and demands are always his priority.  Victor can be contacted 
aat 201-445-4554 ext. 44. 


